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Comments: I'm writing to ask that the Forest Service fully evaluate this project's potential negative impacts.
Species are becoming extinct at an alarming rate, which is causing irreversible harm to critical biodiversity. This
project could negatively affect federally threatened species, including the Canada lynx and Preble's meadow
jumping mouse. The Service also needs to provide transparency about specific treatments' locations and time
frames over this 20-year project and take additional steps to protect wildlife in roadless areas.



